
 

 

 

 

This is to notify to all the concerned of department of commerce that an online workshop regarding 

the discussion of students’ welfare scheme as the 1
st
 day of celebration of ‘Weeklong observance of 

Students Week, 2022’ has been scheduled on 1
st
 January of 2022 at 06:00 P.M. Therefore, all the 

students of 1
st
 and 3

rd
 semester are requested to be present at the scheduled time through the 

following Google Meet link. 

The Google Meet link: meet.google.com/dnv-xrxw-fsh  
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